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REPORT TO THE GUADALUPE CITY COUNCIL
Council Agenda of October 28, 2014

Andrew Carter, City Adminisirator

SUBJECT: Appointment of Amelia Villegas as the City Representative on the
Santa Barbara County Library Advisory Committee

RECOMMENDATION:

Tt is recommended that City Council appoint Amelia Villegas to serve as the City representative
on the Santa Barbara County Library Advisory Committee.

BACKGROUND:

Several years ago, the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors established a Library
Advisory Committee to advise the Board on countywide library operations. The committee
meets quarterly, Each supervisor makes an appointment to the committee. In addition, each city
with a library is entitled to make an appointment to the committee. The Guadalupe seat is
currently vacant.

Traditionally, the Friends of the Guadalupe Library (FOGL) make a recommendation to City
Council on whom to appoint. FOGL recommends that city resident and city employee Amelia
Villegas be appointed. The City Administrator fully supports FOGL’s recommendation.



